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Overview 

Current law requires Minnesota postsecondary institutions to establish written policies 

on sexual harassment and sexual violence.  See Minn. Stat. § 135A.15.  This bill would 

require those policies to include an affirmative consent standard, as defined in the bill.  

The bill also changes current law requiring student sexual assault training to incorporate 

this affirmative consent standard. 

Minnesota House Research Department provides nonpartisan legislative, legal, and information services to the Minnesota 
House of Representatives. This document can be made available in alternative formats. 

www.house.mn/hrd | 651-296-6753 | 600 State Office Building | St. Paul, MN 55155 


